

## a school to be proud of



Considerate Ambitious Proud

30<sup>th</sup> September 2020

**Dear Parents** 

## Virtual Open Days - Tuesday 6th October @ 6.00pm and Wednesday 7th October @ 4.30pm

I am delighted to invite you to our virtual open events. Although you will not be able to visit us in person, we hope we will still be able to share the buzz and excitement of our wonderful school. I will take the opportunity, along with our amazing pupils, to introduce our school of which we are so proud. Our senior staff will also be present, ready to respond "live" to any questions you may submit. (Should your question not be answered immediately and/or you subsequently submit a query, these will all be answered on our prospective parents FAQs tab on our website).

For those of you who do not know our school buildings, or indeed how a high performing middle school works, you can take an interactive tour of our school, either in your own time or via a recorded version led by one of senior pupils. This site will provide much of the information you will require about our school. Our pupils and staff have been busy recording different video clips to describe Codsall Middle and offer thoughts on how each subject delivers their lessons. Our interactive tour will be available on our website and will go "live" during the week beginning 5<sup>th</sup> October 2020.

I always recommend that parents should listen to as many pupils as they can before choosing a school. You will find our children ready and willing to offer their views and we have been inundated with volunteers who want to share their experiences at Codsall Middle. Many of these videos will be available on our interactive school site.

If you would like to attend our Virtual Open Evening, please register for the event by clicking on the links on the school website or on Twitter. Alternatively, you can type the links below into your web browser. Once you have registered, you will be sent a confirmation email with the information needed to join the event. Places at each event are limited to 100. If you experience difficulty booking a place for any reason, please contact the school office who will be pleased to help.

Open Evening Tuesday 6th October at 6pm

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/4016014545379/WN niCek5-7TXeOvoUV c1ZRO

Evening Wednesday 7th October at 4.30pm

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/9716014552467/WN\_5M2tPXQ4SneGaDfoDwFYIA

If you are unable to attend either of the above events, everything will be recorded and available on the website, where you will also find our online prospectus. In addition, we will have a dedicated prospective parents' email address openday20@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk.

My staff and I look forward to meeting many of you "virtually" on one of the above events.

Yours sincerely

P J Bowers - Headteacher

## **Codsall Middle School**

Wolverhampton Road, Codsall, Staffordshire WV8 1PB Tel: 01902 843177 Fax: 01902 841648 Email: office@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk Website: www.codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk





